Freedom of Information Act 2000 – PFI Advisers 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
Please confirm who your local authority has appointed as external auditor for the financial year 2016/17. 

Answer: The Council’s external auditor is appointed by Public Sector Audit Appointments Ltd. The appointed auditor for 2016/17 is KPMG LLP. See http://www.psaa.co.uk/appointing-auditors/
Please provide a list of all accounting firms which have advised or continue to advise the local authority on each of its PFI contracts. I am interested in companies which have provided legal, financial, governance and audit advice at any stage of the PFI project from initiation through procurement to operation. 

The Council has used Ernst and Young, Nabarro and Grant Thornton.

Please provide documents showing the local authority’s current protocols around determining and declaring conflicts of interest in relation to its external auditors. 

The Audit and Risk Committee annually approves the Policy for Engagement of External Auditors for Non-Audit Work. The most recent approval was on 15 June 2016. See http://www.cabinet.leicester.gov.uk:8071/documents/s76470/16.06.15%20-%20KPMG%20non-audit%20work%20policy%20Final.pdf
This letter therefore constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain i.e. the Council’s website.

Have there been any incidences of potential or actual conflict of interest in relation to the local authority’s external auditors? If so please disclose all relevant documentation relating to this, which may include but not be restricted to emails, memos, reports and declarations of conflict of interest. 

None recorded

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

